Welcome to Lilypad in The Park

Lilypad in The Park, located at Hoe Road recreation ground, has been open since
January 2017, and is a five minute walk from our other setting
which is based in Bishops Waltham Infant School.

It is a beautiful setting, with lots of outside space,
meaning the children have ample opportunity to
engage in messy play in the mud kitchen, and
enables us to explore nature. We also enjoy
growing flowers and vegetables and have access
to the park for play, and the moors for muddy
walks and exploring.

The indoors areas offer free flow play, enabling children to grow and develop in
line with the Early Years Foundation Stage. It also offers access to resources which
allow children to be independent and creative, and learn to interact and cooperate

with their peers.

Staff at Lilypad are well qualified and have a wealth of experience in working with
children.
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